
 

 

       
 

 

              

Present: 

Trustees - Rick Chandler, Chair; Jim Minard, Anne Bickford 

Sexton – Melvin Bowne 

Selectman – Pete Ballou 

 

The meeting was called to order at 9:05 AM.   Minutes from March 7th, 2017 were read 

and approved. 

 

Old Business:    

• Trees at Maplewood Cemetery were removed, a good job done by Lee’s Tree 

Service. 

• Jim Minard still has John Kepper’s stone. 

• Harrington plots at Oak Hill Cemetery not completed yet because of weather. 

 

New Business: 

• We welcomed Anne Bickford to our Cemetery Committee.  We believe she will 

make an excellent trustee. 

• Rick Chandler was voted to remain the Chairman of the Cemetery Trustees. 

• We will be going out for bids to repair the wall at Maplewood.  Margaret Warren 

will advertise for contractors. 

• Melvin reports that a retaining wall needs to be built at one end of a plot to hold 

fill.  Now the vault is becoming visible. 

• Our new Trustee’s contact info:  Home 648-6410   

•  

The next regular meeting is set for May 2nd, 2017 at a new time of 4:00 PM.  Meeting 

adjourned at 10:25 AM. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Jim Minard 

Cemetery Trustee / Secretary 
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